
 

 

DATE:  April 30, 2012 

 

TO:   Mr. David Meadows, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Dale Warriner 

 

RE:   Title I, Part D, Subpart 2 

Allocation Increase  

   FY2011-2012 

 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of 

Trustees to consider accepting the increase in the allocation for the 

Title I-D Neglected or Delinquent Facilities Application Grant for FY 

2011-2012.   

 

Tupelo Public School District is the fiscal agent for the Title I D grant 

that provides flow through dollars for the Lee County-Tupelo Juvenile 

Detention Center. 

 

The increased allocation will be used for supplies. 

 

 

Original allocation:  $112,126 

Revised allocation:  $112,355 

Increase:                   $      229 

 


